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1.
The Standards and Documentation Working Group (SDWG) of the Standing Committee on Information Technologies (SCIT), at its eighth session, held in March 2007, requested the International Bureau (IB) to undertake a survey of the practices in industrial property offices (IPOs) regarding codes used for internal purposes or individual use.  The results of the survey would be published in the WIPO Handbook on Industrial Property Information and Documentation.  (See paragraph 36 of document SCIT/SDWG/8/14.)
2. In accordance with the said decision by the SDWG, the IB issued Circular SCIT 2644, dated November 15, 2008, which invited IPOs to complete a questionnaire to provide information on the codes regarding patents, trademarks and industrial designs, which were normally used by them for internal purposes or individual use but whose existence could be of interest to the industrial property community.  The circular, the questionnaire and the 27 responses received by the IB are available on WIPO’s website at: http://www.wipo.int/scit/en/mailbox/circ07.html.
3.
On the basis of the replies to the questionnaire by IPOs referred to in paragraph 2, above, the IB prepared a first draft of the survey, which was temporarily posted on the Internet along with Circular SCIT 2644 and the replies.  The IB invited the IPOs that had responded to the questionnaire to review the information related to their specific Office that was contained in the said draft survey, and, whenever appropriate, to provide the IB with relevant information and comments to amend or revise the draft survey.

4.
As a follow-up to the above, the IB has prepared a revised version of the Survey of Practices in Industrial Property Offices regarding Codes Used for Internal Purposes or Individual Use, which is reproduced as the Annex to this document for consideration by the SDWG.
5.
The SDWG is invited:

(a)
to consider the information given in 
the Survey reproduced as the Annex to this document;  and

(b)
to decide whether the Survey should be published in the WIPO Handbook on Industrial Property Information and Documentation.

[Annex follows]




